
BAHC MEETING MINUTES 

November 13, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by President Jim Revel at 7:30 pm. 

In Attendance:    Paul Evans, Darin Graber, Jon Hanson,  Jim Revel, Glen Schimmelpfennig, 

Dil Strasser, Jim Thornton, and guest Henry Morrison 

Treasurer/Membership:  Finances are adequate to cover all club activities at this time. 

Paid membership is currently at 42. 

2019 Officers: The following are the results of the vote for 2019 Officers. Please note that all of 

these positions ran unopposed. We still need someone to volunteer for the newsletter editor slot. 

1. President:  Darin Graber 

2. Vice President: Keith Mott 

3. Secretary:   Jim Revel 

4. Treasurer:  Jim Thornton 

5. Membership:  Jim Thornton 

6. Webmaster:  Jon Hanson 

7. AHCA delegate: Darin Graber 

8. Newsletter editor: Open 

9. Activities director: Dil Strasser 

10. Historian:  Jon Hanson  

Activities:  To be discussed at the planning meeting on January 8th. Dil Strasser passed out a 

survey for activities (what kind of activities we prefer) and those survey sheets were returned 

back to Dil. He got only one response when the survey was sent via email. 

November AHCA Delegate Meeting in Indianapolis, IN: 

Jim Revel discussed his recent trip to the AHCA Delegate Meeting. A detailed report will be 

posted to the BAHC website. 

Club hats: A selection of billed caps with club logo were circulated to see if anyone is interested 

in ordering some. Jim Revel reports that in the past, the club has ordered hats from Creative 

Expressions. The minimum order is 48 hats and up to 143 hats. These orders can consist of 

different types (denim/black/olive etc.) with our embroidered artwork which they have on 

file.  Costs range from $10.30 up to $12.30 per hat. Darin Graber is going to investigate further. 

The first BAHC meeting in 2019 will be held at Joe Morley’s BBQ on January 8. This will be our 

planning meeting for activities in 2019. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

   


